
Ravelston Park – Representation 035 

From: Claire Stather <REDACTED>  
Sent: 11 April 2022 22:31 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ravelston Park Pavilion land transfer to Blackhall Community Trust 
 
Dear Edinburgh Council, 
 

I am writing with regards to the consultation to support the transfer of ownership of the nursery 
building and immediate land, from the Council to the Blackhall Community Trust.  
 

As a local resident, I see huge value in completing the development for the benefit of all who live 
here in Blackhall.  
 

Kind regards, 
Claire Stather 
REDACTED 
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